
THE       INDEX 
 

JANUARY 2020                                                                                                      VOL 01-20  ISSUE #199 

A Publication of News and Events           
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Index is published 
monthly by the Town of 

Trappe, Inc. 
 

 
Submissions are welcome & 

may be dropped off at the Town 
Hall or sent to:  PO Box 162, 

Trappe MD 21673   
Inclusion in the newsletter is  

determined by space available 
and relevance to the  citizens. 

 
Events reported in The Index do not 
necessarily reflect the endorsement of 
the Council of Trappe.  The Council of 
Trappe reserves the right to edit or 
reject any item submitted.  Articles 
and photographs published in The 
Index are protected under U.S. 
Copyright Law and cannot be 
reproduced without express written 
permission. 

Town of Trappe, Inc. ·  4011 Powell Ave · PO Box 162  ·  Trappe, MD  21673-0162 
410-443-0087   FAX 410-443-0562 www.trappemd.net 

     Town Meetings and Planning Commission Meetings are open to the public. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend to be informed and give input. Meeting agendas are posted outside Town Hall 
every Friday, and items are added as requested (which can be as late as Wednesday 
morning) and re-posted with each change. An early agenda is posted on the Town website, 
but may not always include the latest changes. Stop by the Town Hall on Wednesday 
evenings and learn first-hand about the many happenings in our town. For more 
information, call the Town Clerk at 410.443-0087. 
Town Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 7 pm   

Planning Commission Meetings are held at least quarterly on the 3rd Tuesday of each 
month at 7 pm  Public Hearings, Public Workshops, Special Appeals Hearings, etc. are 

scheduled as needed.  Check the website for updates www.trappemd.net  or  on FACEBOOK. 

After hours water/sewer  
emergency contact  

410-476-7462 
——————— 

OFFICE  HOURS 
Mon, Tue, Wed, Thurs 

8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
Fri 8 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 

Credit card payments accepted 
for a small fee.  

Notary, Copy & Fax service  
available for small fee.  

 
Council Meeting:  

Wed. Jan. 8th, 7 p.m. 
Planning Commission:  
Tues. Jan. 21st, 7 p.m. 

Office Closed: 
December 31st 

January 1st 
January 20th 

 
Please make sure payments 

are received in the Town 
Office by the due date! 

If the office is not open and 
you would like to make a 

payment please use our door 
slot and be sure to push your 
payment all the way through.   

 

 

Water Bill Payments 
 

Happy New Year! Please remember to review 
your checks to make sure they are dated 

correctly. 
Welcome to 2020! 

 
Post dated checks will not be accepted. No 

exceptions. Please make sure all other 
portions of the check are filled out properly. 

 
If you have questions about your bill or need 
to check your account balance, please call the 

Town Office at 410-443-0087. 
 

January Town Council Meeting 
Date Changed to 

 
Wednesday 

January 8, 2020 
7:00 pm 

 
Due to the holiday falling on the 

normal meeting night. 

Thank you to Easton Utilities for hanging the 
beautiful Christmas lights around town! 

Every year, Easton Utilities puts up and takes 
down the decorations at no cost to the Town. 
Without them, we wouldn’t be able to have 

decorations because the Town does not have the 
equipment to hang them. 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 



COMMUNITY CALENDAR 
 

Jan. 13th: Soup Day, TVFC, 5 pm until 
sold out, $6.00 comes with ham biscuit, 
drink, and dessert, Pre-order call/text 
410-924-1764 
 
If you have an event you would like to submit, 
please call 410-443-0087 or email Cheyenne at 
ccowell@trappemd.net. 

Kids Korner 

A Letter from Joshua Cherry, Boy Scout 
Troop 532 

 
Dear Trappe Community, 
 
 My name is Joshua Cherry and I am a Boy 
Scout with Troop 532 in Easton. I recently finished 
my Boy Scout Eagle project for Trappe. Part of my 
project was putting up a community message board 
at Veterans Park. Please feel free to put flyers and 
information up in the board. The Town Office has a 
key for access. Please return the key to the Town 
Office when finished posting. 
 
 I also built a Blessing Box. This is a box 
that is a food pantry for those in need. Anyone 
struggling for a meal can pick up a donated food 
item from the box. The community is also 
encouraged to leave a food item for others in need. 
This includes personal hygiene products as well. 
The box will be located at the Trappe Firehouse. 
 
 I look forward to seeing these projects help 
my home community for a long time! 
 
  Yours in Scouting, 
 
  Joshua Cherry 


